
Four  gunshots  detected  near
Boa Vista towers
This morning at approximately 4am a ShotSpotter activation
registered 4 shots being fired in the area of the Boa Vista
towers located at 134 South Second St.

Upon arrival officers observed 4 shell casings in the area and
a window at the towers had been struck by the gunfire. It
appears at this time that several males may have been fighting
outside the building when the shots rang out.

This  case  is  currently  under  investigation  by  Det.  Paul
Fonseca. Anyone with information can reach him at 508-991-6300
ext. 135
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